
 
 

STAFF REQUESTS 
POSTPONEMENT OF THIS 

ORDINANCE UNTIL A DECISION 
IS RECEIVED FROM THE ARMY 
CORP OF ENGINEERS RELATIVE 

TO REMOVAL OF THE 
RESTAURANT AND 

RESTROOMS FROM THE 
SOUTH JETTY 

 


